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30th November 2022 

Dear Parents 

We are delighted to have been invited to take Years 4, 5 and 6 to the Leybourne Grange Riding School 

Nativity Service on Friday 9th December 2022.  We will leave school just after 12:00 noon, in order to 

be seated by 12:50pm.  We will be back at school by 3:15pm. 

The students involved all have learning difficulties and are assisted by their teachers and helpers.  

The service involves a number of live animals which offers an interesting dynamic. 

The children will be walking to Leybourne Grange Riding School mostly on footpaths.  For this reason 

and the fact that the venue can be cold, we request that the children wear trainers or sensible shoes 

or wellington boots/walking shoes with their school uniform.  They will also need a warm waterproof 

coat, hat, scarf and gloves.  They may wish to wear tights or leggings under their uniform as an 

additional layer. 

Any children who normally have a school lunch will require a packed lunch instead as there will not 

be time for them to have a hot meal. 

If you are able to accompany us, we would be extremely grateful.  Could you please indicate on the 

slip below if you are available to help us? Please note it is not an easy walk and it can be very muddy 

and slippery. 

We need all slips to be returned, even though no cost is involved, as we are taking children off site. 

Tina Holditch 

Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Leybourne Grange Riding School Nativity - Friday 9th December 2022 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………… is able to attend the Nativity. 

I am / am not available to accompany Years 4, 5 and 6 to and from the riding centre. 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child 

Name …………………………………………………………….. Date …………………………………. 


